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February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Our Year 7 students will be learning about careers after half term in tutor time, and in order to 
support the work we will be doing, I am writing to ask for your help.  
 

Would you be able to spare 50 minutes on Tuesday 12th March from 8.50am until 9.40am here at 
Thomas Keble to allow the Year 7 children to interview you about your work? The pupils will rotate 
in small groups to ask questions to try and discover what your job is, you would answer yes or no, 
and hopefully they may be able to guess! If you are then happy to chat to them for a couple of 
minutes about what you do during your working day, or how you got into your job, that would be 
ideal.   
 
This activity is to raise their awareness of the many different kinds of jobs available and the wide 
range of industries for them to potentially work in in future, and to stimulate their thinking from an 
early age. We then build on this in careers lessons each year, so when important decisions such as 
GCSE options or post-16 choices need to be made, the students feel fully informed and prepared.   
 

If you are able to participate, please could you fill in the form at the following link 
https://forms.office.com/e/tQbfwta2iX no later than Wednesday 6th March 2024.   
  

Many thanks, 
 

  

   
Miss V Cannam  
Careers Lead  
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